
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: November 13, 2023 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       November 15, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board ratify approval for the addition of Annette Rainear, ESL teacher at J. Harvey 

Rodgers School, to be added to the ESL curriculum committee. The committee members were 

board approved at the July 19, 2023, Board of Education meeting. Committee members are paid 

at the contracted rate per hour for up to 8 hours each.    


